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Lowndes shareholder Gary Kaleita discusses what to know as Seminole
county mulls bear-resistant trash cans for residents with The Orlando
Sentinel.

"We still get bears, but we're not getting that many... But the ones that do
come in, they look around and walk away. But FWC has reported to us that
the communities next to us have reported an increase in bear sightings."

Read the article: What to know as Seminole mulls bear-resistant trash cans
for residents (subscription required)
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